
Important upcoming events

THIS WEEK'S BIG EVENT:
CELEBRATING EID

Theme w/c 1st May: 
The Coronation
1st May - Bank holiday
2nd May: 2nd week of Year 10
exams
5th May: Coronation Party

STUDENT COUNCIL MEETING:

PERSONAL 
DEVELOPMENT
NEWS

https://wellfieldacademy.org/enquiries@wellfieldacademy.org

Another great week has been had at Wellfield
Academy. Our Year 10s have started their
practice exams and have shown a great
attitude towards them, which we are sure will
continue next week. We have focussed on the
theme of Eid further developing students
understanding of different faiths and we have
communicated our exciting plans for
Coronation. We are really looking forward to
this community centred celebration, part of
our Britsh culture and modern history!
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This week our Assistant Headteacher Mr Carroll has led assemblies about Eid, which
Muslim's celebrated either last Friday or Saturday to commemorate the end of
Ramadam. Mr Carroll is not Muslim but in support of our Muslim students has fasted
throughout much of Ramadam, he hasn't broadcasted this, but I know the students
he wanted to support, really appreciate it. As a community centred and inclusive
school we have raised awareness of Ramadam throughout this holy month for our
Muslim community and would like to wish everyone a Happy Eid by saying 'Eid
Mubarak' to all. 
All students in school are guided by Fundamental British Values which we teach
through Personal Development and the wider curriculum. Tolerance and respect
are values that we want to be part of the character of all of our students and we will
continue to celebrate different religious festivals to help to educate and to nurture
this attitude.

Last week during tutor time students shared ideas about how we can
increase the level of competition within houses. Democratically
chosen student council representatives brought those ideas to a
House Student Council Meeting this week. House Progress Leaders,
who led these meetings were very impressed with the contributions
and we look forward to implementing some of them and continuing to
work on improving house identity and competition. 

Nothing but the best

HOUSE COMPETITION IDEAS

NEXT WEEK'S
MAIN EVENT
A letter has been sent to
parents/guardians today outlining
our Coronation plans and these
were officially shared with
students in tutor time today.
invitations have been sent via
ClassCharts.


